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From: belinda <taluban@sbcglobal.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2024 2:46 PM
To: Spencer, Craig <SpencerC@co.monterey.ca.us>; Liz X5102 Gonzales
<gonzalesl@co.monterey.ca.us>; Quenga, Anna V. <QuengaAV@co.monterey.ca.us>
Cc: brigga@sbcglobal.net
Subject: PLN190397 46190 Clear Ridge Road

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ]
Dear Craig, Liz, and Anna:

Not sure who to ask, we are in need of a planner to complete this project.  It is in the compliance stage
but may need an extension if we cannot get the structural plans submitted prior to July 2024. 

Can you notify us who we can work with?  Thank you. Belinda 

TALUBAN ENGINEERING, INC.

Belinda A. Taluban, P.E.  President

P.O. Box 292, Salinas, CA 93902

(o) 831-754-0545

(f) 831-754-0549

Attention:

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it from Taluban Engineering are confidential and intended solely
for use of the individual or entity to who they are addressed.  If you have received this e-mail in error
please notify the sender.
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